
 

 

 

 

December 13, 2017 
 
Re:  Request for Feedback on Development Plans for 1171-1183 E. Auburn Road, Rochester Hills, MI 
 
……………….., 
 
Hello, 
My name is Andy Montalbano and I am the project manager for the proposed development at 1171-1183 E. Auburn 
Road, Rochester Hills, MI (the “Property”).   
Enclosed herewith, please find a copy of the proposed site plan for the Property (the “Site Plan”) and sample elevations 
of the types of homes which may be constructed. 
 
As shown on the Site Plan, MJC’s proposed development consists of 15 single family homes which is consistent with the 
existing zoning for the Property and does not require any variances or special municipal approvals.  However, MJC 
requests your feedback prior to submitting the Site Plan in order to address any concerns and answer any questions you 
may have in connection with the project and/or the development process. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 586 924 2607 with and questions or concerns you may have. 
 
 
 
              Sincerely, 
 
 
 
              Andy Montalbano 
                                                                                                    MJC Companies 
                                                                                                    Project Manager 
              

MJC Companies® 46600 Romeo Plank Road Phone (586) 263-1203 
Suite 5  
Macomb, MI  48044 WOODLAND CROSSING 












